
  

                                                       Town of Wister 
                                                         P.O. Box 370 
                                                Wister, Oklahoma 74966 
 
Emergency Meeting Without Public Notice of the Town of Wister Board of 

Trustee’s for the Town of Wister, Oklahoma, Monday, August 1, 2022 

immediately following the Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustee’s at the 

Wister Municipal Building (City Hall) 

 

Order of Business 

Robert Stockton, attorney for Town of Wister, addressed council regarding the notice given 

during executive session held on July 15, 2022 that led to the termination of Police Chief 

Brandon Cooper and Officer Shawn Booth. Mr. Stockton’s advice to the council was to undo the 

actions that were done on July 15, 2022 that resulted in the termination of Cooper and Booth.   

 

Max Harris made motion to undo the termination of Chief Brandon Cooper and Officer Shawn 

Booth, 2nd by Kathrine Gee, all voted yes. 

 

Tracy Bethell made motion to adjourn, 2nd by Steven Morris, all voted yes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________Vicki Lloyd, Court Clerk Town of Wister  

 

______________________________Date                 


